
Players and Parents, 

 
I hope the off-season is going well and that everyone is finding a bit of free time to 
enjoy the warm weather!! 

 
I know that many of us are not yet in “hockey mode”, but  
I just wanted to take a minute to remind everyone of the importance of early 
registration for small hockey centre's such as ourselves.  Even though we are not 
on the ice, this time of year is a very busy one around our Executive table as we 
attempt to figure out which teams (or how many) we will be registering with the 
OMHA for the upcoming season.  Registration has thus far been steady, but 
numbers are still low enough at a few levels that we may not have enough to ice a 
team!! :( 

 
I simply ask that if you are intending to register your son or daughter for the 
upcoming year that you do so as soon as possible.  I understand that summer is 
busy, but even if signing up now, payment is not due until September.  AMHA will 
be implementing a "late registration fee" this season, which will see a total of 
$570.00 if registering after October 1st, 2018.  Do not wait!  
Please visit www.almaguinminorhockey.com/Pages/1185/General_Information/  
to register today! 

 
Thank you to those who have already signed up.  We have another exciting year of 
hockey ahead at both the Local League and Representative levels!!   

 
Apologies to those not intending to register for this season. Please disregard if this 
is the case. 

 
Thanks everyone, now back to summer!! 
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